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April 24, 2014 

 

Ulli S. Watkiss 

City Clerk 

Toronto City Hall 13th Floor West  

100 Queen Street West  

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

Administrative Inquiry Regarding Curbside Waste Collection for District 1 

 

I am submitting this Administrative Inquiry (under Municipal Code S27-61) to obtain information related to the 

contract for Curbside Collection for garbage, recycling, organic materials and other waste in District 1.  

 

I understand that a tender has been issued for the Curbside Collection contract for garbage, recycling, organic 

materials and other waste in District 1 and that the contract with Green For Life Environmental East Corporation 

(GFL) was not renewed.  

 

What were the nature of the complaints that lead to the contract not being renewed with GFL for garbage, 

recycling, organic materials and other waste in District 1? 

 

I thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Councillor Mike Layton    

Ward 19, Trinity – Spadina    
 


